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Acquisition of Property for Tiger Drive Bridge  

 

Due to the expansion of the Tiger Drive Bridge, the county needs to obtain additional Right of 

Way (ROW) from the Town and specifically in Morrow’s Meadow.  The county due to federal 

dollars being utilized must go through the same procedure of procuring land from other local 

governments as is used when obtaining land from private citizens.  In this case the County has 

appraised and made an offer to the Town in the amount of $2,800 for the ROW needed, although 

after construction the land will have new trail improvements and can still be utilized for park 

activities.   

 

The Town is a partner on this project and helping to fund the construction of the bridge.  The 

Town has the option of donating the land to help keep the cost of the project lower, which is a 

benefit to our taxpayers.  I’m recommending that the council donate the Right of Way, and that 

you sign the documents to return so that the bridge can stay on schedule.   
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